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File: 8640-01 
April 20, 2017 
 
Chair and Directors 
Committee of the Whole 
 
I respectfully request your consideration of the following action: 
 
   THAT a letter be sent to the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) requesting a report on: 

• the viability of removing the ties and rails from Parksville to Courtenay and 
converting the right-of-way to a cycling and walking trail on an interim basis until 
such time as the right-of-way is needed for rail operations; 

• any concerns the ICF would have with the removal of the old infrastructure 
from Parksville to Courtenay to allow for a trail on an interim basis. 

 
 
Regards, 
 
G. Sproule 
 
Gwyn Sproule 
Director  


